
            
Goffstown Arthur J. O’Neil Council #5112                                                 4.29.2018 !
Serving the St. Lawrence & St. Raphael Parishes !
Next officers planning meeting is Monday May 7, 2018 at 7 PM @ Jim Finn’s. !
Next business meeting is Monday May 14, 2018 @ St. Lawrence Parish 7:30 PM in 
the chapel.!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

Saint Lawrence!



In Service to One In Service to All!!
Worthy brother knights, 

  I just got back from the 119th NH State Convention. Our brother Knight, SK Lionel Coulon was 
awarded the Patriotic Award at the convention banquet. Lionel was very surprised and humbled  
by this award. I have never seen him left speechless like this. Of course he was awarded the 
Patriotic award because he is the Faithful Navigator for the Bishop Bradley #626 Assembly. But 
I’m sure like me we are all very proud of our council brother knight for achieving this prestigious 
award. Well done Lionel. I also want to thank my fellow delegate Jim Finn for participating in 
the weekend meetings and for attending the banquet with Anne. Also, Tom Allen attended the 
meetings and banquet on Saturday. 

  The convention was an event filled weekend. It is so nice to see the wonderful activity from 
across our state and to hear from the Supreme Guest, Honorable Ricardo A. St. Hilaire, Esq., 
CIPM.   

Please officers plan to attend the next officers planning meeting on 5.7.18 and all to attend our 
next business meeting on 5.14.18. 

  We are also coming up to election of officers for the 2019 fiscal year. Please attend the next 
meeting if you would like to declare for any elective officer position. Election will be held at our 
June 11, 2018 business meeting. Click on this link for Duties of Council Officers: 

http://www.kofc.org/en/resources/officers/officers.pdf 

Council Officers 
2017-2018 Fraternal Year (Current Year) !

Grand Knight (E)    SK John Flanagan 
Chaplain (A)                    open 
Financial Secretary (A)     Mike Smith 
Lecturer (A)     open 
Deputy Grand Knight (E)   SK Brian Masi 
Chancellor (E)     Chris Burke 
Recorder (E)     Tim Hanson 
Treasurer (E)     SK Jim Finn 
Advocate (E)     SK Chris Sweeney 
Warden (E)     Ed Hager 
Inside Guard (E)    Dave Geaney 
Outside Guard (E)    Roger LeBlanc 
Trustee, One Year (a)    SK Richard Plichta 
Trustee, Two Years (a)    SK Armand Carignan 
Trustee, Three Years (E)   Mario Pelletier !
Delegate #1 (GK)            John Flanagan 
Delegate # 2 (E)    SK Jim Finn 
Alt Del. #1 (E)     Lionel Coulon 
Alt Del. #2 (E)     SK Chris Sweeney 

!
(E)lected 
(A)ppointed 
(a)utomatically - Trustees move from 3 yr to 2 and 2 yr to 1 yr unless vacated, then election is held. 



   
Thank you,  

John Flanagan GK 

!
Note, the regular business meeting has been moved to the 2nd Monday of the month 

!
St. Lawrence Parish 7:30 PM in the Chapel. Note time change. 5.14.18. 

!
St. Raphael’s Parish 7 PM in the upstairs conference room.  

!
!
!
News for the Arthur J. O’Neil Council #5112 

!!
Upcoming Degree Exemplifications  !!
May 19, 2018 2nd & 3rd Degrees – Keene - St. Joseph School 92 Wilson St., Keene, NH 03431 - 
Calling all 1st and 2nd degree members to advance and council spectators from the council to help 
fill the spectator section for our advancing brother knights. 10 AM 2nd degree, 12:30 PM for the 
3rd degree. 9:30 AM registration for 2nd degree candidates, 11:30 AM registration for 3rd degree 
candidates. Lunch will be served between degrees.  !
***!
Check us out on Facebook for more timely updates:    https://www.facebook.com/kofc5112/ or 
the council website: http://www.goffstownkofc.com 

________________ 

Upcoming Events 

*** Cans for Kidney activity. Please bring you clean aluminum cans to the business meeting for 
collection. Monies benefit the NH State Council Kidney Fund which assists kidney patients in 
our state. We presented a check at the convention business meeting for $65 and change. 
Monetary donations also accepted at any business meeting. Thank you. 

***KCIC packages are now available. We must preorder our cards and display for the upcoming 
activity. 

*** I picked up 50 books of raffle tickets from Kerry Johnson at the convention for the October 
Scholarship Ball in October. I will have them available for pickup at the officer/business 
meetings. Our council receives half of the proceeds from the sale of the tickets.  



*** Building the Domestic Church activity idea: 

http://www.themichigancatholic.org/2018/01/divine-child-parishioner-organizes-grassroots-
effort-pray-priests/ 

I would like to get co-chairmen to represent both parishes to run this program.  

***ARC Blood Drive Friday October 26, 2018 from 1-6 PM at St. Lawrence parish. Please mark 
your calendars to donate blood and any volunteer time. See Jim Finn for volunteer hours. 

!
!

Good of the Order: 

Please pray for Paul Roy, Ray Lacasse. the success of our council, our priests, deacons, religious 
and seminarians. For peace in our world and civility in our government. For our active military 
and veterans. For all sick members in our council family. Also pray that our children are kept 
safe in our schools in our great nation. 

!
!
!
Insurance Benefits Agent:  Rafael Peschiera Asst. GA (5112) 
          21 Ministerial Branch, Bedford, NH 03110  
  Councils Assigned: 92, 112, 4961, 5112, 5163, 5260, 13026 !
  Phone: (603) 703-6780 !
************ 
SK Robert W. Garand, DW-6  
295 Amherst St. #1 
Manchester, NH 03104 
(603) 703-1723 
robert.garand@yahoo.com 
**************** 

!
Bishop Bradley #626 4th Degree Assembly 

SK Lionel Coulon Faithful Navigator 603.668.1039 email coulonlb@gmail.com 

Next 4th Degree meeting is Tuesday 5.22.2018 @ St. Raphael parish, 7 PM Rosary, 7:30 PM 
business meeting. 

Note, the meeting will be moved due to the Memorial Day holiday. 

_ _ _  

http://www.goffstownkofc.com Our website is back up but with a different name. Please 
update you URL link. 

https://www.facebook.com/kofc5112/                    https://www.kofc.org/en//index.html!



!
http://nhknight.org/index.php/en/      


